
 
 

News Release 
 

Traffic Disruption on Reed Road  
 
Sechelt, BC—March 4, 2022— Preparation for construction of the Church Road Well Field 
begins on Monday, March 7 and will result in traffic disruption on Reed Road. Dates and a map 
of the affected area are all listed below.  
 
Dates: Monday, March 7 to Friday, March 18.  
Times: 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 

 
 
Drivers are asked to respect construction zone speed limits to ensure a safe working 
environment for construction crews. There will be traffic control personnel onsite for the duration 
of this phase of construction.  
 
Learn more about the Church Road Well Field construction project at 
https://letstalk.scrd.ca/church-road.  
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